
Dear Editor and Reviewers: 

Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to review the manuscript. Now we have 

carefully corrected and replied the manuscript for this revision. The revision instructions are 

as follows: 

 

Reviewer #1: 

Minor comments 

1. As suggested by the reviewer, we have expanded the surgical aspects of patient 

management in the discussion section.  

2. As requested by the reviewer, we have added the information of infection. No pathogens 

were cultured and ertapenem-based antibiotics were administered. 

3. I have uploaded a higher resolution image showing the original magnification, staining 

and scale bar. 

4. As for a photomicrograph of the p53 immunostain, the result was negative. In this paper, 

we emphasized the result of molecular subtyping showing copy number high with TP53 

mutation. The inconsistency between the immunostain and molecular subtyping does 

exist. So a photomicrograph of the p53 immunostain was not added.  

5. This manuscript has been edited to ensure language and grammar accuracy by 

professional editors at Editage.  

 

Reviewer #2: 

Minor comments 

As suggested by the reviewer, we have rewritten the conclusion as “A plastic surgeon should 

be included in the planning before contemplating resection in large tumors” and this 

manuscript has been edited to ensure language and grammar accuracy by professional 

editors at Editage.  

 

Reviewer #3: 

Major comments 

1. As suggested by the reviewer, the manuscript has been entitled as “Plastic surgery for 

giant metastatic endometrioid adenocarcinoma in the abdominal wall: A case report”. 

2. We agree with the reviewer that the highlight is the design of the reconstruction of the 

abdominal wall, so we have expanded the reconstruction of abdominal wall in the 

discussion section.  

3. As requested by the reviewer, I corrected the references according to guideline for 

authors. 

4. This manuscript has been edited to ensure language and grammar accuracy by 

professional editors at Editage. 

 

To sum up, we have made appropriate revision according to reviewers’ suggestion. Please do 

not hesitate to contact us if there are any question. Thanks again to the reviewers and editors 

for your hard work! 

Best wishes to you! 

Jingyuan Wang 


